
Parks Canada, the Community Council and the WSRA have discussed the issues of 

parking throughout the townsite and in recent years placed additional signage to 

clarify parking areas and time limits. Parking within parcel X, the bird streets, has 

been discussed at length. Photographs of the area on long weekends and a walk 

through of the area in the summer of 2022 confirmed that if all vehicles (cars, 

trucks, etc.) kept their tires off the clearly defined paved roadway, there would be 

no passage problems for vehicles within the area. “Keep the rubber off the road”. 

We are still working with our community partners to address the special parking 

challenges in the cottage subdivisions.  


